MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL WorcesterLibrary.org/foundation



Dear Friends and Fellow Members.

July marks the beginning of our annual membership drive and we are asking for your continued support of the Worcester County Library. Membership contributions make a huge difference in our ability to serve the community and we appreciate your kindness and generosity.

The last year has been particularly rewarding. We were thrilled to introduce our new Pop Up Library. The Foundation provided funding for the vehicle's wrap. This mobile unit will reach those who may not have the means to visit the library in person. The Pop Up is making regular visits to childcare centers, senior living communities, and long term care facilities. In addition, we have been able to attend special events throughout the County. Stocked with books, wi-fi access, and programming materials, the Pop Up furthers the mission of the Library.

The Foundation was awarded a grant from the Worcester County Arts Council to offer a book discussion with an art theme. We read "A Rift in the Earth" by James Reston Jr., a book that celebrates our veterans while examining the idea of public art, memory, and culture surrounding the path to the Vietnam War Memorial.

The Foundation continues to support youth programs, most notably by purchasing t-shirts for the library's annual summer reading program. This year's theme is "All Together Now" and the library has planned an amazing line-up of free events to keep children and families engaged and reading throughout the summer.

Additionally, we successfully hosted two paint night fundraisers and a Yoga and Sound Bath event to fund the Foundation's annual scholarship program. Three scholarships were awarded to graduating high school seniors in May.

Your tax deductible annual membership will directly benefit the library's enrichment programs and materials, and leave a legacy for future readers. Please renew your membership by returning the form below. A self-addressed envelope is enclosed for your convenience.

Thank you and kind regards,	
WCLF Board of Directors	

Worcester County Library Foundation - 307 North Washington Street, Snow Hill, Maryland 21863 Email: foundation@worcesterlibrary.org | Phone: 410-632-2600 | FAX: 410-632-1159

Detach and Return to the Worcester County Library Foundation

Worcester County Library Foundation, 307 North Washington Street, Snow Hill, Maryland 21863

Annual Membership Renewal 2023/24

	EST E PORTE PRESIDENTALE CROSTORIO DE PERMET. DI LIBERTE S'ALPRANDA DE LA GUELTA S'ALPRANDA DE		
Name			
\$25 Individual	\$35 Family	\$50 Business Add	ditional Donation (optional)
Payment Method: Check #	Amount		
Credit Card #		Expiration	
3 Digit Code	ZIP Code		Worcester
Authorized Signature	1		County

